
April 17, 2025 

Nippon Life Insurance Company 

 

Donation to Support Earthquake Relief Efforts in Myanmar 

 

Nippon Life Insurance Company (President: Satoshi Asahi; hereinafter “Nippon Life”) 

extends its deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the recent earthquake 

centered in central Myanmar, and sincere sympathy to all those affected by the disaster. 

  

In response to the devastation caused by the earthquake, Nippon Life will be donating 

JPY 20 million to support relief efforts for those affected in Myanmar and Thailand, and 

to contribute to the recovery efforts in the affected areas. 

 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery and rebuilding of the devastated 

regions. 

 

 


